


Communication regarding decisions to employ services of contractors and/or consultants to 
assist with change process 

We contacted you on 24 June 2024 advising that the only communication the Commission holds in 
relation to your request is communication arranging change workshops for leaders and vitae sessions 
for Commission staff.  You confirmed that you were not interested in receiving that information. We 
have therefore not included that communication as part of our response.  

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 
Ministerial.Services@publicservice.govt.nz. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that we intend to publish this letter (with your personal details removed) on the Te Kawa 
Mataaho Public Service Commission’s website. 

Yours sincerely 

Nicky Dirks 
Manager – Ministerial and Executive Services 
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission 




